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BC8s WINTER NEWS LETTER- Best wishes this holiday season-- Stay Safe!

Greetings E31 owners and welcome to the winter 2020/2021 BC8s News Letter! Even though BC was on
restricted gatherings and social distancing, we managed to squeeze into the year several WrenchFests,
Cars & Coffee events and two driving events- one of which was our trip to Whistler! And if you attended
the Whistler drive, you now know John T has a special musical talent. Playing the accordion- what fun!

Recently a couple cars in our group have changed hands and we have a few new owner/enthusiasts
added to the BC8s group. We are presently working on a tentative schedule of events for 2021. Look
for this information in early January. If you have not responded to Tom’s email about continuing your
association with BC8s, please do so directly with Tom at: wuffer@telus.net

BC8s on the move! New to BC8s- Josh’s E31 Henry’s recent purchase BC8s 2020WF

International information: The BMW Car Club of America — E31 Chapter is in talks with BMW Classic
about a small production run of 850 power steering filters. They are also in discussions with Hella trying

to get another production run of headlamp adjuster kits which were fitted to all Canadian and US model
E31s. Both of these critical items have been no longer available for some time.

Check out the latest updates to the BC8s website and if you have not already done so, send a photo of
your car to Tom to upload to the BC8s Registry: https://www.wuffer.ca/
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